
Saturday, June 25, 2016 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Michael DiMartino taught a drumming class at our annual summer camp this year. Besides being a very 

skilled drummer, we were impressed with his patience and kindness in working with our group. He 

nurtured group cooperation and harmony while simultaneously fostering individual creative expression. 

We enjoyed how he taught drumming as a verbal language and would like to work with him again in the 

future. 

Sincerely, 

Shizumi Crimi 

Hikari Ryuza Center 

530-432-5588 

ryuzado.com 

admin@hikariryuzacenter.com  


